VILLA TOWERS

CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION

October 25, 2016

RE: Villa Towers Condominium Association, Inc. ("Association")
Results of Vote to Opt Out of Retrofitting Common Elements and Units with a
Fire Sprinkler System Pursuant to Section 718.112 (2) (1) (1), Florida Statutes

Dear Owner(s):

As you may be aware, on October 24, 2016, a majority of the unit owners voted to opt out of retrofitting
the common elements and units of the condominium with a fire sprinkler system pursuant to Section
718.112 (2) (1) (1), Florida Statutes. This letter ("Notice") is being sent to you in accordance with Section
718.112 (2) (i) (1), Florida Statutes.

You are required to provide a copy of this Notice to any new owner before closing on your condominium
unit, and to any tenant or lessee before signing a lease.

Please keep this Notice as part of your Association records, and insure that you comply with the
provisions of Section 718.112 (2) (I) (1), Florida Statutes, by providing a copy of this Notice to any new
owner before closing on your unit, and to any tenant or lessee before signing a lease.

Sincerely,

Villa Towers Condominium Association, Inc.

Bob Hellmuth, as its President
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